Friday 18th January 2019
Dear Parents,

WORLD BOOK DAY: THURSDAY 7TH  MARCH 2019
To mark World Book Day, on Thursday 7th March 2019, we have decided to invite the staff and children to dress up as their favourite story book characters.
Those children who wish to take part (it is optional) can wear their chosen costume for the entire day, and bring with them the storybook that their character comes from. As always, we look forward to seeing children (and staff) in their creations.

To find out more about World Book Day and for costume ideas, take a look at the website: https://www.worldbookday.com/ 
We all look forward to a wonderful ‘book filled’ day.

Kind regards,
Miss Beasley

